Address: 3 King's Drive Batley W17 9jj

About the application
Application number: 2022/92081

What is the application |[Demolition of existing buildings and erection of retail food
for?: store with associat

Address of the site or  ||Land at, Huddersfield Road/Leeds Road, Birstall, Batley,
building: WF17 9AA

Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: An objection
Do you wish your comments to be published on the website anonymously? No

Roads and highways in and around the Birstall area cannot cope with the traffic
already passing through the village. That particular crossroads is continuously busy
throughout the day and a retail unit at that site should not be allowed to go ahead. It
would increase traffic, add to existing build ups at that junction and also take away
money and customers from existing retail units that exist in Birstall already.

It is not a safe junction now, let alone adding further traffic. The roads through
fieldhead would also get busier as people would try to cut through to avoid that
junction. Residential areas are at breaking point, drivers speed due to their frustration
with traffic but this only increases risk to residents and pedestrians.

It would be irresponsible to pass this planning permission.




